
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, April 9, 2022, at Bethel Assembly of God Church’s fellowship 
hall in Corpus Christi. Present were Don Woods, Larry Surginer, Jason Woods, and, Jimmy 
Hisel. 
 
Jimmy Hisel opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the March 5, 2022, board meeting were approved as reviewed, following a motion 
by Larry Surginer and second by Jimmy Hisel. 
 
The current treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed following a motion by Jimmy Hisel 
and second by Jason Woods. 
 
Monthly singings at the Butter Churn Restaurant in Sinton are postponed until further notice. 
 
The 16th Annual Convention financial breakdown was discussed. This year’s banquet 
generated a $10 positive return. 
 
Following a motion by Jason Woods and a second by Jimmy Hisel, the 17th Annual Convention 
will be held March 24-25, 2023, at Bethel Assembly of God Church in Corpus Christi, TX. 
 
General discussion was held on creating a committee to come up with a better way to present 
songs submitted for Song of the Year, as voted on by the general membership during the 
convention general meeting. Committee will be lead by David Nuttall, with Jason Woods and 
Larry Surginer as additional committee members.  
 
The next two (2) board meetings were set up by general discussion: 

Saturday, June 25, 2022, 9 am at Bethel Assembly of God Church in Corpus Christi 
Saturday, October 8, 2022, 9 am at Bethel Assembly of God Church in Corpus Christi 

 
Vice-President Larry Surginer closed in prayer. 


